GAMBLING COMMISSION E-BULLETIN

9 September 2013

Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter. You have registered on our website to receive news and updates from us.

In this edition:

- 1. Consultation on LCCP improvements
- 2. Commission thanked after fraud conviction
- 3. Premises register September 2013
- 4. Casino 'drop' and 'win' summary report June 2013
- 5. Current vacancies
- 6. Other news

1. Consultation on LCCP improvements

The consultation planned on LCCP improvements is to go ahead later this week.

Read more...

2. Commission thanked after fraud conviction

Nottinghamshire Police has thanked the Gambling Commission for supporting an investigation which led to a man being jailed for fraud

Read more...

3. Premises register - September 2013

An extract of the premises register is made publicly available on our website at the beginning of each month. This has now been published for September 2013.

Read more...

4. Casino 'drop' and 'win' summary report - June 2013

We have published the latest summary report showing the amount of money exchanged for chips in casinos (drop) and the amount retained by the casino ('win').

Read more...

5. Current vacancies

We are currently recruiting; please see our website for more information.

Read more...

6. Other news

The merger of the Gambling Commission and the National Lottery Commission has been approved by Parliament

Subscribe to our RSS feed for regular updates and news

THE NEXT E-BULLETIN WILL BE SENT ON 23 SEPTEMBER 2013

- If your colleagues would like to subscribe to this newsletter, <u>please register</u> here.
- If you do not wish to receive future issues, click <u>unsubscribe</u> and send the email that is generated.